
 
 

FAQ – For families 
  
What is the 2018-19 PPS Successful Schools Survey? 
The PPS Successful Schools Survey provides families an opportunity to share how things are going 
at their student’s school. PPS administrators, principals and teachers receive this transparent, 
comprehensive information about the experiences of all families in our schools. 
  

https://www.panoramaed.com/
https://www.panoramaed.com/


 The student survey window will be open for 2-3 weeks and the family survey will be open 
for 3-4 weeks. 

 The staff survey window is late February through early March. 
 The SEL survey will be open April 1, after spring break. 

  
How can I take the survey? 

 For families: Families can take the survey online. When the survey opens, every PPS family 
member will receive a link via email and flyer from your student’s school. Paper surveys 
will be made available when needed. The survey is available in the PPS’s five supported 



Surveying these grade levels will help us understand student experiences at elementary, middle 
and high school. By surveying only these grade levels we reduce the burden on students and 
schools, but still have a sample that represents students throughout PPS. 
  
My child isn’t in grades 5, 7 or 10, can I take the survey? Can I take the survey more than once 
if I have children at different schools? 
All families can take the survey regardless of the grade level of their student(s). Family members 
can take one survey per school that their student attends. For example, if a family member has a 
student in middle school and two students in high school, they would take one survey for the 
elementary school their student attends, and one survey for the high school that their students 
attend. 
  
How will the results be used? Can I see my student’s school results? 
This year, data gathered from surveys will be used as a starting point, because this is the first 
time we have used Panorama’s survey. The results will be available shortly after surveys close, 
which will be useful for school and District level planning for the coming year. Results will be 
shared on a dashboard, that families, students, community members and District staff will be 
able to access before the end of this school year. 


